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20 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As your child approaches their GCSE exams, it is important that they start to think about their post-
16 destinations. To support with this, each year we invite families into school to hear about the 
options that young people have as well as to learn a little more about our own fantastic and high 
achieving Sixth Form Centre. This year, due to the current upturn in the number of Covid19 cases 
locally, we have decided, in order to keep our community safe, to present this information to you 
online through our school website and YouTube. 
  
From tomorrow, Tuesday 21 September at 3:00 pm, you will be able to view our presentation 
here https://youtu.be/FkwMuZGIXlk. 
Additionally, it will be available to watch on our website here Forthcoming Events | Taverham High 
School. 
  
We hope you find this event helpful and informative. You will no doubt have lots of questions 
following the event so please don’t hesitate to contact me or Mr Linnell for further support. 
  
Yours faithfully  

 
 
Gareth Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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